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Weekend Masses 
Saturday  4:30 p.m. 
Sunday  8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Schedule 
Mon., Tues., Wed., and Thurs.: Mass 
Fri.:  Communion  Service 
First Friday of the month: Mass 
All at 8:30 a.m.  
 

Rosary  Devotion 
   Monday through Friday: 8:00 AM 
 

Sacraments 
   Reconciliation - Saturday 3:30 p.m.  
 

Baptism 
1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at 2:00 
p.m.   Required Baptismal preparation on 
the 2nd Tues. at 7:30 p.m. Call Deacon Tom 
to register. 

 
Marriage 
Please contact the Pastor 6 months in 
advance. 
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Mon.-Fri.:9:00am-4:00pm 
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Rev. Anthony R. Taschetta  
Pastor 
 

Rev. John Barrett 
Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Tom Nolan   (630) 279-5700 
Baptismal Coordinator 
 

Deacon Alex Grozik (630) 530-0503 
Vocations 
 

Mary Ann Woods    (630) 832-8962 
Director, Religious Education 
 

Genet Pinkerton    (630) 833-9500 
Preschool Director 
 

Mimi Nolan    (630) 279-5700 
Pastoral Associate/RCIA/Bereavement 
 

Sr. Marlene Geimer, SLW    (630) 279-5700 
Julie Blaszak 
Office Managers 
 

Ed Nowak    (708) 246-0868 
musicdirector@maryqueen.org 
Music Director 
 

Marta Gamboa (630) 279-5700 
mqhbulletin@maryqueen.org 
Bulletin Editor 
Website     
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Note from the Pastor 
!

 Meet Hannah Thompson!
!

! In a world pre-occupied with 

celebrity, it is so nice to celebrate 

those the world may never know and yet make all the 

difference in the world.  The older (and wiser?) I get 

the more I am convinced that progress in evolving our 

consciousness will not be accomplished by the 

connected and powerful but by the everyday people.  

We will move to a better place and space not by 

enormous programs instituted by powerful people and 

governments but by the smallest acts done in solidarity 

with those around us.  And the more we identify with 

them, the more they and we are transformed.  How do 

I know this?  By watching and knowing Jesus. 

 

 St. Paul puts it this way:  Think of yourselves the way 

Christ Jesus thought of Himself.  He had equal status with 

God but didn’t think so much of Himself that He had to 

cling to the advantages of the status no matter what.  

Not at all.  When the time came, He set aside the 

privileges of deity and took the status of a slave, became 

human!  It was an incredibly humbling process.  He didn’t 

claim special privileges.  Instead, He lived a selfless, 

obedient life and then died a selfless obedient death – 

and the worst kind of death at that:  a crucifixion.  

Because of this God lifted Him high. (Philippians 2:1 ff. 

Peterson) 

 

 The way of Jesus isn’t the way of ostensible power 

and might but the way of the wound.  By his wounds, 

the Scriptures tell us, we are healed.  And the great 

truth in all of humanity is that we are all wounded, we 

are all in need of healing.  Some of us wear our 

wounds on the outside; most of us have them hidden 

inside.  These are the most difficult to heal because we 

don’t want to acknowledge them.  So they fester and 

cripple us inside. 

 

 Jesus wore His vulnerability, His woundability on 

the outside.  Those of us with so called handicaps do so 

also.  While the inner wounded would rather not look, 

the outer wounded have no choice and offer us all a 

pathway to the fullness of life.  Our Down’s syndrome 

young people show us what life looked like before the 

fall.  In their joyful innocence, they call us all to the 

essentials in life… unconditional love and belonging.  

Our autistic young people call us into a world so very 

hard to enter into, yet when we have the grace and 

courage to do so, we enter not only into a world 

unknown but mysteriously beautiful.  By their wounds 

we are healed. 

  

 Today I write about one of our extraordinary 

parishioners, Hannah Thompson.  To the outside world 

she looks handicapped.  Yet, to Hannah, every physical 

obstacle has become a stepping stone in leading a full 

and powerful life.  And as she embarks on her journey 

she invites us with our inner wounds to join her. 

!
! Hannah is a graduate of Elmhurst College with a 

B.A. in Communications.  She is, via her voice computer, 

a lector here at Mary Queen and you can follow her 

blog, “Hannah’s Adventures of Living her Dreams, “at  

 

http://shelivesherdream.blogspot.com/ 
 

 Hannah is a motivational speaker and in her own 

words, “encouraging people to do the impossible.  I 

was born with Cerebral Palsy and that does not stop 

me from doing anything! I am changing the world one 

audience at a time.”  Actually she is changing it one 

person at a time because you cannot be in Hannah’s 

presence without being caught up in her enthusiasm for 

life. 

 

 It has been said that spirituality is all about what 

you do with your wounds.  Either we will find a way to 

hand them over or surely we will pass them on.  Either 

we give them to the Wounded One, Jesus or we 

continue to perpetuate our hurt until it turns to bitterness  

 

(continues on page 2) 

Father Tony and Hannah Thompson with Bishop Conlon 
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Note from the Pastor (cont.) 
 

and gall.  Hannah has obviously learned to hand it 

over.  There is no self-pity in her. 

 

 What follows in a short section of her blog.  Read 

with delight and follow her dreams.!
 
Friday, February 28, 2014 
 

I rarely watch the news because it's always 
heartbreaking. It's always about violence, death, hatred, 
and all things negative. It's exhausting. So, what do we 
do about it?  
 

This is not an easy question to answer. Some would say 
the government has to change, some would say schools, 
some would say the media, and the list goes on and on. 
In my humble opinion, it's us. It's us who has to change 
and focus on doing good. It doesn't have to be an 
enormous change, it's the small stuff. I'll put myself in the 
fire for a second. Oftentimes, I judge others on the way 
they dress. I've always excused this behavior with the fact 
that I dress nicely because of my disability. People will 
certainly see my wheelchair then the outfit. I always hope 
that the outfit speaks louder than the chair. Although this 
hopefully makes sense to most of you, and resonates with 
some of you, it is not an excuse to judge at all. I try to 
stop myself and it's hard for me. It’s definitely a flaw. 
Needless to say, I will certainly work on that these next 
40 days and beyond.   
 

It's the small things. My brother will be going away to the 
University of Kentucky this fall and when I think about the 
advice I would give him, it would be to do the right thing 
when nobody is watching. It's so easy to do the right 
thing when people are watching. What we do behind 
closed doors translates into our character. 
 

So, what small things can I do to make the news 
something people want to watch? A lot!  We can do 
good. It’s simple acts of kindness, it's refraining from 
judgment, it's all sorts of little, teeny, tiny things that will 
make our world a better place.  
 
 In this season of the Resurrection, we are invited to 

follow Hannah’s lead.  And she will lead us into the 

House of the Divine. 

 

In Jesus, the Wounded Healer, 
 
  
 

Calendar 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

MAY 4 - MAY 11 

 

Sunday, May 4, 2014 
8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. MQH Mass 
8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. RCIA/Mystagogy in School Room 13 
2:00 p.m.    First Communion 
 

Monday, May 5, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    MQH Mass  
9:00 a.m. - 7:30 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration in Church 
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.  Preschool Mom’s Night in SH/Room 6,7 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. CRHP (Men) in Room 13 
 

Tuesday, May 6, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    MQH Mass  
6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. Destiny Welcome Dinner in Barrett Hall 
7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. Building & Grounds Committee in Conf. Room 
 

Wednesday, May 7, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    MQH Mass 
7:00 p.m.    Catechist Appreciation Dinner in Barrett Hall  
 

Thursday, May 8, 2014 
8:30 a.m.     MQH Mass 
9:00 a.m. - 10:15 a.m. Yoga in Barrett Hall 
 

Friday, May 9, 2014 

Bulletin Deadline May 18, 2014 
8:30 a.m.    Communion Service 
 

Saturday, May 10, 2014 
3:30 p.m.     Confessions 
4:30 p.m.    MQH Mass  
 

Sunday, May 11, 2014 
8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. MQH Mass (May Crowning) 

Parish News 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Our next day of Eucharistic Adoration is on 

Monday, May 5 from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 

p.m.  If you wish to sign up for a particular time, 

there is a chart in the back of church, or just come 

when you can.  The day closes with Benediction at 

7:00 p.m.  For questions or to “adopt” an hour, call 

Kay    Diggins at 630-530-7214, or Rose Wilkes at 

630-833-7238.  There is also perpetual adoration in 
the Visitation adoration chapel located at 799 S. 

York Road. 
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Parish News 

THIS IS THE DAY THE LORD HAS 

MADE!! 
 
Our Easter Vigil was an evening filled with joy, 
praise, and hope as Father Tony masterfully 
led us through the ancient Vigil Rites. We wit-
nessed a new beginning for Ray Angelilli and 
Rylee Adams who were Baptized, Confirmed 
and received 1st Eucharist. We congratulate 
Tawnie Caracci and Garry Zack who became  
fully initiated into the Catholic faith  in the sac-
raments of Confirmation and Eucharist.  
 
Those Catholics who completed their sacraments 
of initiation through Confirmation are: Scott 
Blaszak, Butch Knudsen, Gerry Orozco, Tom 
Wold. Finally, we had a group of young Catho-
lics who received Eucharist for the first time: 
Lily Martinez, Ricky Martinez and Daniella 
Serpe 
 
Mary Queen of Heaven welcomes all of you!    
Continue to share your God-given gifts in your 
homes, places of work, the community and with 
us! CONGRATULATIONS! 
 
Please pray for these newly initiated as they 
enter into the Mystagogy experience to con-
tinue to unlock the mystery of God’s great love 
for us revealed in the sacraments of the Church. 

RECYCLE YOUR JEWELRY FOR WOMEN 

CANCER SURVIVORS 
Jewelry donations are needed for the charity, 
“Bling Is a Thing”, which offers donated jewelry to 
women cancer survivors as they attend a cosmetic 
program during their treatment.  If you have any 
surplus jewelry pieces that are still wearable, 
please consider donating them.  Any style is accept-
able.  A drop off basket will be in the back of the 
church after all the weekend masses on May 10 
and May 11.  Any questions, please contact Carol 
Reisenbuckler at (630) 833-1037 or                  
reisenbucklerc@gmail.com. 

THANK YOU...  IT TAKES A VILLAGE! 
 
None of us finds success alone. It is only through the 
support of good and faithful people that the RCIA 
team has brought a group of new faithful to the 
Lord’s Table.  It is a pleasure to see the number of 
team members expand and to see their personal 
growth in the faith.  Father Tony’s homilies continue 
to be the basis of our scripture study along with in-
sights developed by Tom Nanak.  
 
Our retreat this year was Walk in the Footsteps of 
Jesus.  All Team members contributed their  creativ-
ity to provide a unique experience of pray in 
preparation for Holy Week.  Thank you to Deacon 
Alex and Marie Grozik, Mike VanDerKarr, Lynn 
and Gene Suwanksi, Karen Vicary, for your 
amazing support and to Judy Baylor and Joseph 
Sapien for an incredible, refreshing lunch! 
 
A special thank you to Ellen Walker who assumes 
the role of decorating Barrett Hall for our post vigil 
reception each year along with Donna Klopacz who 
has the special title of “Punch Lady”! 
 
You are all blessings to me and to the MQH Family, 
Mimi Nolan 

SUMMER BOOK GROUP 

The Summer Book Group will be using Father 
Barron's "Catholicism" series for their subject this 
year.  You may have seen some of the DVDs on 
EWTN and WTTW.  It is a beautiful series and we 
are excited to be working with it this summer.  We 
meet in the conference room down the hall from 
Barrett Hall on Tuesday mornings from 9:30 a.m. to 
11:00 a.m.  Our first meeting will be on May 13 
and our last will be a week or two before the fall 
Bible study program begins. New members are 
welcome.  If you'd like to join us, please call Monica 
Babcock at (630) 279-4844 or Mary Anne Lacey 
at (630) 941-1250. 
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Parish News 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 

Kudos to all of our Parish young people enrolled 
in RE, our Parish preschool, and Kindergarten prep 
for being so generous. We are still counting the 
proceeds from our Lenten Rice Bowl project. It looks 
like we just may top last year. Who says little 
people can’t do big things? We are all very proud 
of you. 
 

Religious Education Registration 
Spring has finally arrived and everyone is knee 
deep in baseball and gardening. We ask that you 
please take a moment and send in your 
registration for the 2014-2015 RE year before 
summer begins. If you did not receive one or know 
someone who needs one, call the RE office. We 
encourage everyone to return his or her forms 
before the end of the school year to insure your 
choice of session time.  
 

Please consider being a catechist 
Each year we lose some of our catechists due to 
job changes or maybe changes in ministry. This 
year is no different.  However many of our folks 
are returning. (Thank you for a great retirement 
present.) Currently it looks like we will need 
catechists and/or aides in Grades 1, 2, 3, and 
possibly Gr. 6 at the first two sessions.  If you think 
God is calling you to help at any of those grade 
levels, please call the REO and we will talk more 
about it. Our children depend on you to pass on 
our faith. 
 

Thank you to all who helped with our First 
Communion and Confirmation Celebrations during 
March, April & May. All 3 of the First Communions 
and our Confirmation celebration could not have 
taken place without the hard work of all of our 
catechists, office helpers, ministers, and musicians. 
You know who you are. You are much appreciated.  
Thank you also to all of our RE children, parents, 
grandparents, guardians, and of course our staff 
of over 100 volunteer catechists, aides, hall 
monitors, and office helpers for all that you have 
done over this past RE year. We have all been 
blessed by your presence among us.  

 

For more information on any of the above, 
 please contact the REO, (630) 832-8962  

or email us at re@maryqueen.org. 

Religious Education News 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  

DONNA KLOPACZ!! 
Father Tony and the entire MQH Parish Family 
would like to congratulate Donna Klopacz on her 
successful completion of the Biblical Institute of the 
Diocese of Joliet! This involved four years of study, 
and preparation for weekly classes. These students 
“have studied and prayed all 73 books of the 
Bible under the guidance of instructors well trained 
in the Catholic approach to Scripture.”  A formal 
graduation celebration will occur on June 7th at St. 
Petronille’s Catholic Church. Thank you, Donna, for 
your dedication to this endeavor. We look forward 
to you sharing your newly gained insights with the 
Parish community! May God Bless you and your 
work ahead! 

Youth Group News 

DESTINY WELCOME DINNER 

 
Tuesday May 6 at 6:30 p.m. 

in Barrett Hall 
 

All 8th grade and high school students  

are invited! 

 

Please come join us for dinner and find out 

what the Destiny High School youth group is 

all about. 
 

RSVP at 

maryqueen.destiny@gmail.com                                       
 

Call  Kathleen Gusloff at 

(630)269-0744 

for more information. 
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We invite you to take some time to enjoy the 

inspirational blog by Hannah Thompson which can be 

found at:   http://shelivesherdream.blogspot.com/ 
 

What follows is from her previous blog,  

 

Hannah’s College Adventures 
http://hannahscollegeadventures.blogspot.com/ 

 
which chronicles the trials and tribulations of her four 

years at Elmhurst College.  This particular piece was 

written shortly after Hannah graduated from Elmhurst 

College. 

 

Thursday, May 31, 2012 
 
Graduation Bliss  
 
In all honesty, I've been dreading this post. It is the last 
one for Hannah's College Adventures. I will continue to 
blog but never again in Hannah's College Adventures. It's 
funny to think that this started as a boring Saturday 
afternoon because it's turned into something I could have 
never imagined way back then.   
 
I have graduated from Elmhurst College with a B.A. in 
Communication. I think I surprised everyone with how 
smooth everything went.  I had so much fun surprising 
you all. I was on a mission! I think when I joined Phi Mu 
and got involved in Student Government, everyone got 
the picture that I regarded myself as a normal student. In 
my eyes, I will always be a normal person...I'm just out to 
set the world on fire! I think the world got hit with the 
first flame on graduation day.  
 
I woke up to a familiar sight which was Kim (she needs 
no introduction after four years) ready to feed me 
breakfast and get me ready. I put on a white and blue 
polka dotted dress.  We put my graduation gown on. 
Kim had to take a minute to compose herself after we put 
my cap and gown on. For Kim, I think it was a moment 
that solidified our relationship. We had spent four years 
talking about this day and it was very much heard my 
name called: Hannah Marie Thompson. I drove a little on 
stage, I hugged Dean Tipton then I realize everyone is 
applauding. There is ongoing applause. I shake another 
hand then it's time to receive my diploma from President 
Ray. After I shake Dr. Ray's hand, I turn and face the 
audience. The applause escalates as I face the audience 
and it kept going until I was off the stage. I could not 

even fathom what had just happened. I was awestricken. I 
still haven't fully processed that moment. I need to take a 
moment to thank Elmhurst College for that incredible 
memory. It leaves me speechless and not many things 
have the extraordinary power to do that.  If that wasn't 
enough, I did get to lead the entire class through the 
honor guard. The honor guard is where all our professors 
line up and congratulate you as you walk through the 
two lines they form. I saw many professors that I 
respected and I was able to shake their hands.   
 
The next day was my graduation party! I had so many 
people I love in my house which is the greatest feeling 
ever. We did have a surprise guest. Katherine, my friend 
from Camp Courage came. My mom didn't know. My 
dad didn't know. I didn't know. It was the best surprise 
anybody could ever give me! It took a good twenty 
minutes to set in. My parents toasted me which was 
wonderful. I couldn't ask for more. 
 
I am so grateful for all the people in my life. This blog is 
what it is because of you. I was just doing it for fun. It 
was you who made me realize the potential it had. 
Needless to say, I hope I have done the best job that I 
could with every post. This blog has served as a moral 
compass, inspired me to do more, and done multiple 
things that I cannot put into words. I've loved being on a 
journey with what was initially all the people back home, 
then a few Elmhurst College staff members, then an 
entire sorority, and now a huge community. You have 
supported me through the ups and downs of college life.  
I can't thank you enough for reading and always 
encouraging me. I'm very humbled that you would take 
time out of your day to hear what I have to say. I don't 
know what I did to deserve it. I really don't. The blog has 
been a constant rock throughout my college life. No 
matter how good or bad it got, I always could say 
"Well, it'll make a good blog story". 
 
Next time I write to you I will have created a brand new 
blog. It will have a new title and of course, new stories! I 
will be in an apartment…just think of the stories! We will  
go on to a brand new chapter. I can't wait to start living 
it but for now, I am basking in graduation bliss. 
 
Love,  
Hannah Marie Thompson  
Elmhurst College '12   
 

Hannah Thompson’s Blog 
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DECREE OF THE DIOCESAN BISHOP 

 
 
 
 

There are two categories of the Christian faithful, who very much desire to receive Holy Communion during the 
celebration of Mass, but whose physical condition prohibits or makes it difficult for them to do so. One group in-
cludes those confined to home because of illness or disability. The other is those whose physical condition or other 
special circumstances makes it difficult or impossible for them to join in the Communion procession, 
although they are present in church. 
 
The Church is concerned that these members of the faithful have access to the great sacrament of our Lord's Body 
and Blood, which offers such important spiritual benefits and which Christ taught is necessary for eternal life. At the 
same time, and precisely because of the importance of the sacrament, the Church is obligated to protect its sanctity 
and dignity. 
 
Thus, to achieve these two ends and to provide more precise norms for the implementation Canon 230§3 and     
Immensae carita tis, Art. 8, and in accord with the duty of the diocesan bishop defined in Canon 838§4, after    
having consulted the Presbyteral Council, I hereby establish particular law for the Diocese of Joliet as follows: 
 

1. Those communicants in church who are unable to join in the Communion procession are to receive Holy Com-
munion only from an ordinary or extraordinary minister. 

2. Hosts intended for members of the faithful who are unable to be present for the celebration of Mass are to be 
placed in a pyx on the altar. Immediately before the final blessing, the pyx is to be presented by the celebrant 
or deacon to the minister who will take Holy Communion from the Church to the homebound; It is preferable 
that the pyx be placed inside a burse. The presentation may be in silence or with simple words such as, "With 
the love and prayers of this community, I entrust to you the sacred Body and Blood of our Lord Jesus Christ for 
the spiritual nourishment of our brother(s) /sister(s) who cannot be with us today."  The minister may then join in 
the procession or return to his/her seat and informally leave the church. The distribution of Holy Communion to 
the home(s) or other location must take place immediately. Hosts may not be retained by the minister for distri-
bution at a later time. 

 
When Holy Communion is to be taken to homes, hospitals or nursing homes at a time apart from Mass, the minister 
is to take the necessary number of hosts from the tabernacle of the church in accord with the direction of the pastor, 
immediately before the intended distribution of Holy Communion. A pyx, placed inside a burse, must be used. Hosts 
may not be retained by the minister for distribution at a later time, but are to be returned to the tabernacle.   

 
The minister of Holy Communion is to use the official rite from "The Pastoral Care of the Sick" when ministering 
Holy Communion outside of Mass. 

 
This particular law of the Diocese of Joliet is effective on June 22, the Feast of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 
our Lord Jesus Christ, in the Year of our Lord, 2014.   
 
Given at the Chancery of the Diocese of Joliet in Illinois on this 18th day of February in the Year of our Lord, 2014. 
 
Most Reverend R. Daniel Conlon, 
Bishop of Joliet-in-Illinois 
 
Sister Judith A. Davies, 
Chancellor 
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Readings for the Week of May 4, 2014 
 

Sunday:   Acts 2:14, 22-33/1 Pt 1:17-21/Lk 24:13-35 
Monday:   Acts 6:8-15/Jn 6:22-29 
Tuesday:   Acts 7:51--8:1a/Jn 6:30-35 
Wednesday:  Acts 8:1b-8/Jn 6:35-40 
Thursday:   Acts 8:26-40/Jn 6:44-51 
Friday:   Acts 9:1-20/Jn 6:52-59 
Saturday:   Acts 9:31-42/Jn 6:60-69 
Next Sunday:  Acts 2:14a, 36-41/1 Pt 2:20b-25/ 
   Jn 10:1-10 

Sunday, May 4, 2014 
    8:30 a.m.   † Jean Caruso  

  10:30 a.m.   † Elizabeth Wozniak 

  
Monday, May 5, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.   † Clayton Carrico 
 
Tuesday, May 6, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.   † Martin Reilly 
 

Wednesday, May 7, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.   † Mary and John Taychman 
 
Thursday, May 8, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.   † Janice Pivoney 
 

Friday, May 9, 2014 
 8:30 a.m.     Communion Service 

         
Saturday, May 10, 2014 
 4:30 p.m.   † Patricia Ferrarini 

     
Sunday, May 11, 2014 
    8:30 a.m.   † Elizabeth Wozniak  

  10:30 a.m.   † Fred Cafasso 

 
     
† indicates person is deceased 

Prayer List 

  Please pray for the sick of our Parish 

Fr. John Barrett 

Please call the Rectory to add a name 

to our Parish Prayer List. 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE  

            SATURDAY, MAY 10        SUNDAY, MAY 11, 2014 

 4:30 PM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 

Presider Fr. Taschetta Fr. Taschetta Fr. Taschetta 

Lector E. Walker R. Wilkes T. Kowalski 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

K. Passarelli (S) 

S. Pingitore (C) 

G. Los 

C. Reisenbuckler 

T. Sabel 

H. Todd 

J. Vilim  

M. Pena (S) 

M. Pena (C) 

D. Styka 

R. Styka 

K. Vicary 

N. Williamson  

K. Carambot (S) 

P. Twardowski (C) 

K. Gusloff 

B. Kevil 

T. Kevil 

T. Gusloff 

M. McDonald  

Altar Servers 
B. Hernandez 

C. Hernandez 

A. Huizar 

K. Lewand 

J. Reginelli 

K. Schacht 

G. Hendron 

S. Harrington 

B. Harrington 

INVITATION FROM FATHER GREGOR GORSIC 
St. Andrew the Apostle Catholic Church, Romeoville  invites 

everyone to a “Coronation of the Image of Our Lady of 

Czestochowa”.  Bishop Siegel will preside at the 12:00 noon 

Eucharistic celebration on Sunday, May 11, 2014. Might be a 

special way to celebrate Mother’s Day! For more information 

see the poster in the back or church or call the parish: 815-

886-4165. 

 

 

 

 
 

Collection Totals for: 
Sunday, April 27, 2014 

Sunday Collection $7,048.00 

Parish Pay $4,593.33 

Children $29.03 

Collection Total $11,670.36 

155 parishioner envelopes were used. 

141 parishioners—Parish Pay. 

Thank you for your  
continued kindness and generosity. 
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CCW Spring Plant Sale 
 

Orders due by Sunday, May 4 

Pick-up on Saturday, May 10 at 11:00 a.m. 

Check to: Mary Queen of Heaven CCW   

 (must accompany order) 

Questions? Call Sheila (833-6657), Phylis (279-6239) 

or Mary (833-9809) 

 

Name _________________________________________ 

 

Phone number_________________________________ 
 

4½” Pots - $2.25 each 
(Circle color) 

_____ Coleus(Various Colors)    

_____ Vinca Vine 

_____ Dusty Miller       

_____ Wax Begonias (Red,  

   Darker Leaf available in Pink, White or Red) 

Total Plants ____ @ $2.25 = ________ 
 

4½” Pots - $2.50 each 
(Circle Color) 

_____ Bacopa  (White)      

_____ Lobelia (Blue, White, Light Blue) 

_____ Calibrachoa Million Bells  

  (Yellow, Blue, Peach, Purple, Pink, Red and White) 

_____ Lysimachia (Creeping Jenny)                                            

_____ Helichrysum (Icicle or Licorice)  

_____ Red Rubrum Grass 

_____ Lantana (Yellow, Pink, Red and Variegated)  

_____ Verbena Tukana (Red, Pink, Purple, White) 

_____   Supertunia (Blue, Red, Pink,  Purple or Variegated)   

(Specify Mounted or Trailing) 

_____   Spike 

Total Plants ____ @ $2.50 = ________ 
 
 

4½” Pots - $2.75 each 
(Circle color) 

_____ Geraniums (Please Specify Ivy or Zonal ) 

  (Red    Pink    White    Salmon   Fuchsia) 

_____ New Guinea Impatiens (Red    Pink   White  Purple  

       Salmon    Fuchsia    Lavender) 

_____ Tuberous Begonia (Red     Pink     Yellow      

          Orange     White) 

Total Plants ____ @ $2.75 = ________ 

 
6” Pots - $6.50 each 

(Circle color) 

_____ Coleus (Various Color Foliage) 

_____ Fuchsia (Pink/White/Purple) 

_____ Geraniums (Red    Pink    White    Salmon     

     Fuchsia   Lavender)  

     (Please Specify Ivy or Zonal) 

_____ New Guinea Impatiens (Red    Pink   White    

                  Salmon    Fuchsia    Lavender) 

 

Total Plants ____ @ $6.50 = ________ 

 

7½” Pots - $9.75 each 
(Circle color) 

_____ Geraniums (Red    Pink    White    Salmon     

     Fuchsia   Lavender)  

     (Please Specify Ivy or Zonal) 

 

Total Plants ____ @ $9.75 = ________ 

 
10” Hanging Baskets - $16.50 each 

(Circle color) 
 

_____ Bacopa (White) 

_____ Calibrachoa Million Bells (Asst. Colors) 

_____ Fuchsia (Pink/White/Purple) 

_____ Geraniums (Red    Pink    White    Salmon   Fuchsia  

  Lavender) 

_____ Ivy Geraniums (Coral, Red, Pink, Lavender) 

_____ Lantana (Orange, Pink, Yellow, variegated) 

_____ Mixed Hanging Basket 

_____ Supertunia (Blue, pink, lavender, red, variegated) 

 

 
Total Baskets ____ @ $16.50 = ________ 

 
 

12” Decorative Tub - $25.00 each 
(Circle color) 

 
_____ Geraniums (Red    Pink    White    Salmon   Fuchsia) 

_____ New Guinea Impatiens (Red    Pink   White  Salmon     

        Fuchsia    Lavender) 

_____ Rieger Begonias   

  (Red,  Pink,  Yellow,  Orange, White) 

_____ Mixed Patio Gardens (assorted annuals) 

 
Total Tubs ____ @ $25.00 = ________ 

 



PEDERSEN - RYBERG MORTUARY
435 N. York, Elmhurst, IL 60126 Phone: 630/834-1133

 A. R. Price         Robert G. Chapelle        Walter D. Kozlow  
                 1923-2010   www.pedersenryberg.com

HARRY & DIANE HOWARTH 

Broker, GRI, ABR 

Fine Home Specialist

@properties®

130 West Park Ave. 

Elmhurst, IL 60126 

c: 630.841.2612 

e: harryhowarth@atproperties.com

ATPROPERTIES.COM

Tree Removal & Trimming
Commercial

Land Clearing
Emergency Storm Damage

Free Woodchips

(630) 834-3409
www.dawsonstreeservice.com

FREE ESTIMATES FULLY INSURED

Support Our Advertisers
Check the ads on this page before you check the yellow pages.

DR. DANIEL FORNATTO

DENTISTRY FOR 

THE ENTIRE FAMILY
833-8088   Parishioner   917 S. York Rd., Elmhurst

YOUR BUSINESS SHOULD BE HERE!
 

To Advertise here, please call

Kevin McCarthy at
1-800-950-9952 ext. 2685

or email: kmccarthy@4LPi.com
www.SeekAndFind.com

KARA FLOORING CO.

Hardwood, Laminate & Ceramic Floors 
Ceramic Tub Surrounds & Backsplashes 

630-941-8412

Plumbing 
Repair Service

Bathroom Remodeling

Ask for Jeff, Parish Member
630-834-3550

“LET THERE BE LIGHT”

We’ll light the lamp for you.

Natural Gas Generators For Your Home

FREE Consultation, Expert Installation

IC Parishioner Owned

www.powerplaygenerators.com 

(708) 620-POWR (7697)

*Ask about our Parishioner Discount

GREG  

SHILAKIS

Call Me For All Your Insurance Needs!

630-595-8960

ED THE PLUMBER 
ED THE CARPENTER

 
 
 

(630) 663-1444

Roberto’s Ristorante
& Pizzeria

 on Spring Road
PICK-UP OR DELIVERY ONLY

279-8474

483 Spring Rd., Elmhurst

32 S. VILLA AVE., VILLA PARK, IL 60181 
630-832-1760

Morrissey Concrete
Specializing in Stamped,  

Colored and Custom Work

 

630-918-9187

- Free Estimates -

Flor D. Loya-Costabile, D.D.S. 
Pediatric Dental Specialist 

District 205 Graduate

134 W. Vallette Street 

630-501-0046
www.loyakidsdental.comwww

 

LAW OFFICE OF  

JAMES B. MILLER

630-833-5367

110 E. Schiller St.  

Ste. 307  elmhurst

www.jamesbmillerlaw.com

COMMERCIAL 

INDUSTRIAL 

RESIDENTIAL

FREE 
ESTIMATES

Joseph Fese, President
Master 

Installers

630-663-1444

 

Owned & Operated by the  

Gibbons Family 

Since 1935

134 South York Road, Elmhurst, Illinois 60126-3498

Fax (630) 832-3719

www.gibbonsfuneralhome.com

NOTRE DAME FAMILY CENTER
REV. JAMES N. WATZKE, PH.D

1 S 376 Summit, Oak Bk. Ter.
 (630) 691-1114

WEST AUTOMOTIVE SERVICES, INC.

  

265 N. West Ave.   Elmhurst
832-3923

A New Image

  FOR AD INFO CALL KEVIN MCCARTHY 1-800-950-9952       WWW.4LPi.COM       
Mary Queen of Heaven, Elmhurst A  4C  01-0685

  
04-10-2014 12:02:01 

188 N York 
Elmhurst

630-941-8398

www.koppdental.com


